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NASWA States Help Furloughed Federal Employees

January 10, 2019

Federal employees who are not receiving pay during the shutdown may be eligible for unemployment insurance
benefits through the Unemployment Compensation for Federal Employees program (UCFE). This
unemployment insurance benefit is administered by States as agents for the Federal government.

NASWA States are quickly acting to assist Federal furloughed employees by providing information on their
eligibility for unemployment compensation.

See how States are helping
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